
CAMBODIAN DIPLOMAT VISITS PAGASA OFFICE 
Tuesday, 16 March 2021

 

PAGASA was honored to have been visited personally on the 16th of March 2021 by the Commercial Attache of the
Royal Embassy of Cambodia in Manila in the person of Mr. Lao Nguon Eng. He came as a result of a February 17th
meeting this year between Phil. Ambassador to Cambodia Ma. Amelita C. Aquino & Cambodia's Minister of Commerce
H.E. Pan Sorasak to establish business ties in promoting Cambodian rice/goods to the Philippines.
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